
Ann Machado - Re: Permit Application 

The Cage Is Going On The Gravel Ground     Thank You Kellly

From: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Kelly Fogg <kellyssealcoatsupplies@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, April 12, 2013 10:50 AM
Subject: Re: Permit Application

Kelly 

Can you just confirm in an email that the cage is going on the ground and not on a concrete slab and that 
it will be screened from the public?

Thanks.

Ann

Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709
>>> Kelly Fogg <kellyssealcoatsupplies@yahoo.com> 4/12/2013 10:02 AM >>>
Thank You So Much Kelly

From: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
To: Kelly Fogg <kellyssealcoatsupplies@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, April 10, 2013 9:20 AM
Subject: Re: Permit Application

Kelly -

You may not have to submit a permit at all. When you say that you want to put up a cage to store the 
propane tanks you use for your paving and seal coating businesses, what exactly does the cage consist 
of? Are you just putting it on the ground or are you pouring a concrete pad etc? If you are just putting it 
on the ground, you do not need a permit. You just need to make sure that it is suitably screened from the 
public right of way ans abutting properties by a fence or planting.

Let me know.

Thanks.

Ann

From: Kelly Fogg <kellyssealcoatsupplies@yahoo.com>
To: Ann Machado <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 4/12/2013 1:52 PM
Subject: Re: Permit Application
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Ann Machado
Zoning Specialist 
Planning & Urban Development
Portland City Hall
(207) 874-8709
>>> Kelly Fogg <kellyssealcoatsupplies@yahoo.com> 4/10/2013 8:56 AM >>>
Hello Ann,
I have attached the building permit application as well as the sketch.  
                                                                Thank you
                                                                  Kelly

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few 
exceptions. As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public 
and/or the media if requested.   
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